
   
 

 
  

 

10 March 2025 
 
Excellency, 
 
Following the presentation of the zero draft on 14 February and the first and second readings on 
26 February and 7 March respectively, as well as our message dated 7 March, we are pleased to 
announce that the silence procedure on the zero draft of the modalities has passed successfully. 
We would like to thank all delegations for their collective restraint in not opening the zero draft 
and recognize the importance of this consensual start to the overall review. 
 
As you are aware, in paragraph 62 of resolution 79/194, the General Assembly “decide[d] to 
finalize the modalities for the overall review by the General Assembly of the implementation of 
the outcomes of the World Summit on the Information Society, in accordance with paragraph 71 
of General Assembly resolution 70/125, as early as possible, but no later than the end of March 
2025”. We commend the draft resolution for adoption by the Assembly accordingly. 
 
Please accept Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration.  
 

 
 
 

 
Erastus Lokaale 

Permanent Representative of 
Kenya to the United Nations 

 
 
 

Rytis Paulauskas 
Permanent Representative of 

Lithuania to the United Nations 
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Permanent Observers to the United Nations New York 


